

July 6, 2020

Dr. Farhad Limonadi, MD
Desert Spine & Neurosurgiral Institute
72780 Country Club Dr Ste 104
Rancho Mirage, CA, 92270

Dear Dr. Limonadi,

I hope you remember me, Demonstrate, you performed a craniotomy on me in September 2018. I'm pleased to say that so far I've been doing well here in Palm Springs, [save for self quarantining because of the virus], since I finished my rehabilitation. I wanted to make sure I thanked you for not only successfully saving my life, but also for your friendship, in visiting me after the operation, and giving us a chance to have long talks about everything, from International politics to Religion.

I came across an article, which you may have already seen, in the Wall Street Journal, discussing Zoroastrianism in America. In case you missed it, I've enclosed it for you to read and enjoy.

Once again, my family and I greatly appreciate what you did for us.

Stay well,

D er